
Please Save the Date:                     
 

GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY 
 

 
 
The River Oaks Economic Development Corporation, Tri-Cities Chamber Of 
Commerce and the River Oaks City Council cordially invite you to the 
Groundbreaking Ceremony for the new Quik Trip that is being constructed in the 
City of River Oaks at 2601 Jacksboro Highway on: 

 
Thursday, October 4, 2012 @ 9:00 A.M. 

On Location at 2601 Jacksboro Highway 
(Corner of Jacksboro Highway and River Oaks Blvd.)  

 
 

Everyone is Welcome!  Please wear hardhat protection while on the 
construction site. 

 
For more information regarding parking and hard hat protection 

availability please contact the City Administrator at 817-626-5421, 
extension 324. 

 
 


